
 

 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
P.E Kit 
Please could all school P.E/Football team kits be returned to the office ASAP ready for the Long 
Marton Tournament. 
 
Year 6 VIPs 
SATS week is finally upon us.  Next week, our hardworking Year 6 ‘VIPs’ are invited for breakfast at 
8.30 am. Children may bring in a spread of their choice to keep at school for the week.  Toast and 
juice will be served.  Parents can read useful information including the timetable for the tests here.  I’d 
just like to say to all the parents of Year 6 pupils how proud I am of how hard they’ve been working 
and how much they’ve progressed.   
 
Pop in and Play 
Our next “Pop in and Play” will be on Monday 20th May. All Children currently not in school or pre-
school, from birth up to 5 years are welcome to join from 9.30am until 10.30am for fun and games.  
Please phone to let us know if you’d like to come. Parents must accompany children.  Please do pass 
on the message to anyone who you think might also like to know. 
  
After School Club 
There will be no after school Club on Thursday 6th June due to King’s Meaburn Cup, sorry for any 
inconvenience. 
 
Sponsored Walk  
Thank you to everyone for beginning to gain pledges of sponsorship money for our annual 
fundraising sponsored walk.  Please could sponsorship money be in by Friday 7th June.  After 
some very persuasive and personal speeches, the children voted to donate some of the sponsorship 
money to The Fire Fighting Charity, Penrith which supports mental wellbeing for serving and former 
members of the fire service. 
Please can you let Pauline know if your child will be bringing a packed lunch from home. 
For further details of the sponsored walk, please refer to last week’s bulletin. 
 
EDEN VALLEY FUN RUN – 36th YEAR 
(A Sponsored Run under Rotary Club Rules) 
This is a 4km FUN RUN COURSE on SUNDAY 30th JUNE 2024 
Start at 10:30am at Appleby Grammar School. It is open to all ages. 
ALL SPONSORSHIP MONEY IS GIVEN TO LOCAL SCHOOLS. See attached forms for further 
details. 
 
Spirituality...a space to be 
This week’s home discussion: ‘Gratitude is the language of the spiritual heart.’  What does that 
mean to you?  We’ll make time in school to share our thoughts over the following days.   
 
 
 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 
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https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2024/04/26/when-are-year-6-sats-2024-key-dates-for-parents-and-pupils/
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/crosby-ravensworth-ce/UploadedDocument/997e366f-bac6-40b5-b989-75182cbb940e/2023-pop-n-play-poster.pdf
https://www.firefighterscharity.org.uk/


           

 
Summary of dates for your diary 
  
  
 13th-16th May    SATS week Y6 
 Monday 20th May   Pop in and Play 
 Monday 20th May   Long Marton Shield 
Friday 24th May   Sponsored Walk 
Wednesday 5th June   Temple Sowerby Cricket Tournament 
Thursday 6th June   Kings Meaburn Cup 
W/C 10th June    Phonics Screening 
Thursday 20th June   Year 6 Carlisle Cathedral Service 
Saturday 29th June   Summer Fair 11 am 
Monday 24th June   Tom Palmer (author) visiting 
Wednesday 3rd July   Sports day / Community Picnic Lunch 
Friday 5th July    Appleby Area Sports Day 
Wednesday 10th July   Back Up Sports Day 
Monday 15th July   Pop in and Play 
Tuesday 16th July   Leavers Service in Church 
Friday 19th July   School ends 2 pm 


